
WRONG
LOCATION IN

COPENHAGEN-
NORTH-WEST

1.

HOW TO REPORT THE WRONG ADDRESS
ON GOOGLE MAPS
GUIDE

Dear Tenant,
We are currently experiencing an issue with our address on Google Maps, which
may direct you to the wrong location in town. To pick up your key or visit our
office, please ensure you come to our South Campus office near the Islands
Brygge metro station. You should also be sent to the right place if you type in
“Housing Foundation Copenhagen”.

If Google Maps shows you the incorrect location, please follow the guide below
to report the issue. The more reports we receive, the sooner Google can correct
the address. We appreciate you taking a few minutes to help resolve this
problem.

So far, we have noticed two wrong locations with the wrong address, please
follow the guide on how to report it.
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Wrong location 2: 

WRONG LOCATION
IN COPENHAGEN-
CLOSE TO US BUT
WRONG STREET
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Housing Foundation Copenhagen
Njalsgade 76, 4 B-0

DK-2300 København S
Phone: +45 35 33 20 78

www.housingfoundation.dk

Thank you for reporting the issue!
Here is where you are supposed to go: 

http://www.housingfoundation.dk/

